NEWS FROM THE OPS LIBRARY

LOOKING FOR A WAY TO VOLUNTEER...
HELP OUT IN THE LIBRARY!

Are you looking for the perfect way to get involved at school? Our library plays a
significant role in your child’s education, but we need your help. If you are willing
to offer one morning or one afternoon a week, we would like you to join our
energetic group of parent and grandparent volunteers.

NO PREVIOUS EXPERIENCE IS NECESSARY!
This is a great way to become part of your child’s school world and to make an
important contribution to his or her education!

Please bring or send this form to Mrs. Simpson care of the main office as
soon as possible or call the library at ext. 102.

Name Tel. #

[ would like to volunteer. I prefer: morning afternoon
[ am available the following days (mark in order of preference):

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

OPS is very excited to welcome Mrs. Maureen Cuschieri to our
community as our new librarian!

A note from Mrs. Cuschieri . ..

[ am looking forward to joining the faculty of Oradell Public School in October as
the Library Media Specialist. Prior to teaching, | had been a corporate librarian for
many years and when | decided to transition to teaching, | felt | had found my true
passion. I started out as a High School English Teacher and moved to being a
media specialist after a few years. [ am interested in developing a love of reading
in all students, and I am particularly interested in what causes many boys to lose
interest in reading. [ will be attending the Back to School nights on September
11t and 18t and hope to see you all then!
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